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Kia ora, 


We have noticed on your property that you have moth plant present and flowering. This is an incredibly noxious and invasive weed species that is threatening our native plant and animal species. 

We are part of a local moth plant pod competition run by Pest Free Howick and the Howick Local Board. This is a way to get students out and about to better the environment in their community and put in the hard mahi to help remove this weed and give our native trees a chance.

If you were okay we would love to come back to your property and remove as much of the moth plant as we can. This will stop the thousands of seeds from spreading when the pods open and worsening the impact of the weed on our environment and our home. 

If you are not comfortable with us returning please consider removing and controlling the pest plant yourself. It is so bad for the environment, more information can be found at Auckland Council’s website or you can get in touch with Pest Free Howick. 


Ngā mihi nui,
Team:
School: 
Contact information:
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Contact: pestfreehowick@gmail.com
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